
Swansea Independent Baseball League
Meeting Minutes

9/7/2022
Meeting brought to order at 7:30 pm

In attendance: Allen Levrault, Nick Trahan, Heather Trahan, Ryan Beauliue, Adam Larue, Josh
Pavao, Josh Darlington

As of 9/1/2022 the new SIBL board goes into effect starting with a new elected President for the
2022 - 2023 SIBL baseball year.
The board is as follows
President - Allen Levrault. 1st VP - Adam Larue, 2nd VP - Ryan Beauliue, 3rd VP - Josh
Pavao, Secretary - Heather Trahan, Treasurer - Greg Stelmach, Tournament Director - Ryan
Beauliue, Safety Officer - Raymond Almeida, Facilities Director - Scott Mello, Player Agent -
Josh Darlington, Umpire in Chief - Nick Trahan, Publicity Director - Marie DeSantis

Treasurer's report:
$5,803.14 ***

$500 + Donation from Foundation Insurance
$500 + Donation from Allen Levrault

Continued business
Annual Banquet

Date - date moved to 10/1/2022 due to hall availability
Location - Liberal club - gold room

● Doors will open at 530 pm , dinner served at 630pm. DJ music, donated raffles, door
prize, and 50/50 raffle, CASH BAR

● For every ticket purchased in your group you will have ONE raffle towards the door prize,
(liquor basket)

● Food will be served by No Joke Smoke BBQ, hot dogs buns, and chicken nuggets will be
available as well.

● Cake, assorted desserts and fresh coffee will be available
● Trophies from previous years will be recycled for this years banquet, Additional

trophies/metals will need to be purchased. Estimated 130 needed all together.
● Awards will be given to Instructional/Pinto teams, Blue & white teams,and  All Stars

teams,

FIeld rentals
Southeast Elite -
$100 per dbl every weekend and they care for their own field

Treasurer, Greg Stelmach will make the invoice to be billed to Southeast Elite upon beginning of
season.



UPDATE to FIELD RENTAL FOR SOUTHEAST ELITE AFTER FALL BALL SEASON -
Practice time during the week will be a part of the bill.

SNACK SHACK …
Continuing care for the snack shack. Allen had cleaned the inside, emptied the oil out of

the fry-o lators and Scottie’s pub took the oil
VP3 , Josh Pavao will be looking into a local cleaner to come by and clean the grills, hood, etc.
Proposal of new ideas, extension, paint, and upcare of the facility will be discussed going
forward at future meetings.

Next meeting is set for September 21, 2022 at 7pm. General league meeting which will be open
to all in the league.

Meeting adjourned at 8:32 pm by Heather Trahan and Nick Trahan 2nd.


